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Calendar Dates 
Week 6 – Book Week 

Thursday 24th August Year 5 Canberra Excursion 
Father’s Day Stall gift orders due 

Friday 25th August  Year 5 Canberra Excursion 
Winter PSSA Round 12 

Week 7 
Tuesday 29th August  Hills Performing Arts Festival Rehearsal and Concert  
Thursday 31st August Father’s Day Stall  

Friday 1st September  
No PSSA 
Jersey Day 
K-6 Father’s Day Afternoon Classroom Visits 

Week 8 
Tuesday 5th September Year 6 Mini Fete 
Thursday 7th September P&C Meeting, 7pm 

Friday 8th September Summer PSSA Round 4 
Support Unit Multisport Excursion  

Week 9 
Monday 11th September Hills Public Speaking Finals  
Tuesday 12th September Rouse Hill High School MADD rehearsal and concert 
Wednesday 13th September Stage 2 Roald Dahl Day  
Friday 15th September Summer PSSA Round 5 

From the Principal and Deputy Principals 

English Parent Workshops  
Thank you to those of you who were able to join one of our two English Parent Workshops last Thursday. 
Feedback from the well-attended workshops, which were organised as a result of findings from the parent 
survey undertaken at our Meet the Teacher evening earlier in the year, has been positive. Thank you to 
Mrs Reedman, Mrs Bennett, Mrs Brown, Mrs Campbell, Mrs Foscholo and Mrs Murphy for organising and 
running the workshops. Future workshops will respond to parent priorities identified through surveys that 
will be issued following these workshops. 
 
NSW Police Legacy Child Safety Handbook 
The ‘NSW Police Legacy Child Safety Handbook’ is a comprehensive resource to assist 
parents, carers as well as teachers on a range of topics essential to child safety, and 
includes content from: NSW Ministry of Health, NSW Police Force, Fire and Rescue 
NSW, Rural Fire NSW, Transport for NSW, Sydney Trains, NSW Department of Family 
& Community Services, eSafety Commissioner and NSW Office of the Children's 
Guardian. Please click on the link below to view the digital handbook: 
NSW Police Legacy – https://www.policelegacynsw.org.au/resources/  
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Father’s Day 
Thank you in advance to our wonderful P&C and parent volunteers for organising the Father’s Day Stall 
taking place on Thursday 31st August.  
We look forward to many fathers, grandads, uncles and other special guests joining us on 
the afternoon of Friday 1st September from 2:40pm for classroom visits to celebrate 
Father’s Day. Please see the note sent out on the school app last Friday for more 
information. We will also be supporting Jersey Day to raise awareness for of the importance 
of organ donation, so dust off the old jersey to wear on the day. 
 
Kindergarten Enrolments for 2024 
We are now taking Kindergarten enrolments for 2024. If you have a child who will be enrolling next year, 
please assist us by completing an online enrolment. The link can be found on our school website. 
Proof of address, your child’s birth certificate/passport and immunisation 
documents can be uploaded or brought into the office. Your assistance 
in this matter greatly helps our planning for next year.  
 
2024 Planning 
As many of you would be aware, our school continues to experience significant growth in enrolments. In 
order to assist with planning for 2024, could you please email the school if your child/children in 
Kindergarten-Year 5 will not be returning to Rouse Hill Public School next year. This will help us with a 
great deal, especially when it comes to staffing.  

Rob Jarvis, Rebecca Wallace and Jess Pintado 
 
Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) & Restorative Practice 
Each week we focus on a different aspect of PBL and we would like to share our focus areas over the 
remainder of the year. 
 
Week 5  
PBL focus: Treat others the way I want to be treated 
PBL award for the week: Listening and valuing others’ 
opinions 
Listening and valuing others’ opinions is a great way to show 
respect. It is important to let people express their opinions and 
add value to a conversation you might be having. This might 
be when doing group work in the classroom or playing a game 
on the playground.  
Week 6  
PBL focus: Own my behaviour choices 
PBL award for the week: Being a kind and caring friend  
Being a kind and caring friend is respectful and responsible. Students demonstrate they are a kind and 
caring friend in the classroom and on the playground by listening to others, supporting them, speaking 
kindly and helping people around them. 
 
Restorative Practice 
At Rouse Hill Public School a restorative practice, a pro-social approach to resolving conflict, underpins 
our behaviour management. It is a whole school teaching and learning approach that encourages 
behaviour that is supportive and respectful. It puts the onus on individuals to be truly accountable for their 
behaviour and to repair any harm caused to others as a result of their actions. 
Conflict is an inevitable part of life. How we work to resolve conflict impacts on a school’s climate and 
culture and ultimately on students’ social and academic outcomes. Please refer to the information at the 
end of today’s newsletter for an overview of restorative practice. We will share more information in future 
newsletters.   

RHPS Wellbeing Committee 



 
Police Band Incursion 
On Thursday 1th August, the NSW Police Band visited our school to perform for our 
students. It was a great experience that got the children singing and dancing. As an added 
bonus, our School Band also got to have a private workshop with the Police Band. Thank 
you to all the parents who provided food for the morning tea. We hope it was an 
experience that the students will treasure. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Foscholo  
 
Stage 2 Public Speaking Competition  
Well done to the children who participated in the Stage 2 Public 
Speaking Finals. Madison from 4CA (‘An apple a day keeps the 
doctor away’) and Aaryan from 4S (‘The best subject at school is 
... maths) were successful in being selected to progress to The 
Hills Public Speaking Competition.  

Mrs Stellino  
 
Premier’s Spelling Bee 
This week, Taksheel C from Stage 2 and Saagnik C from Stage 3 represented 
Rouse Hill Public School in the Regional Finals for the Premier's Spelling Bee. 
Both boys did an amazing job and were able to spell some words that I bet even 
their teachers couldn't manage! Taksheel made it all the way to Round 8 and 
Saagnik to Round 5! Both very impressive feats and we are all very proud of their 
efforts.  

Mrs Casey  
 
Book Parade 
It was wonderful to see so many of our children, teachers and family members celebrate Book Week at 
our Book Parade on Monday. Thank you to all who dressed up as a favourite character.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Brown, Mrs Campbell and Mrs Mlinac 
 



 

PBL Awards – Respectful Responsible Resilient 
Early Stage 1 Award Winners 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

PBL Awards – Respectful Responsible Resilient 
Stage 1 Award Winners 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Class News 
Every few days we’re sharing some class news with you via our Facebook page, as well as in our 
fortnightly newsletter. This fortnight it’s K-2S, 1N and 4CA’s turn.  
 
K-2S 
Our start to Term 3 has been a great success! Students in K-2S have done a great job in reviewing the 
letters they have learnt since the start of this year and also learning new letters, sounds and numbers 
each week. In particular, students have enjoyed practising some drumming skills as a part of music 
lessons and shown a great improvement in learning to cooperate, share and help others. Please check 
out our beautiful photos. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Sood  
 
1N 
This term in 1N we are focusing on skip counting to count large collections of objects. Students are 
building their flexibility in skip counting in groups of numbers between 2 and 10. Students have fun using 
hands-on materials to show their thinking and experiment with different ideas. 1N is loving developing 
their skills in counting large collections of objects using an efficient strategy!  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Norris 
 
4CA 
In English this term, 4CA have been reading and studying the BFG by Roald Dahl. We 
were inspired to create our own 'Dream Jars'. Students thought about one dream that 
they had for their future and drew it on the jar. They then used water colours to decorate 
their jar in a way that matched their personality. They make for a beautiful classroom 
display that we can use to remind ourselves to never give up on our dreams. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mrs Casey & Mrs Khoury 
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